STATE CENTER COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT
Summary of Meeting of Chancellor’s Cabinet Workgroup

Present

Accreditation : Ongoing
Collection and
Maintenance of Evidence
for District
Recommendation #1

FON report

Achieving the Dream
Conference 2-5-13/2-8-13

Chancellor’s Cabinet
Retreat(s) Spring 2013

Qakhurst Center vs. Site

C6 Memorandum of
Understanding Addendum

SCUP conference

Next Meeting

December 10,2012

Deborah G. Blue, Deborah Ikeda, Michael White, Tony Cantu,Diane
Clerou, Nina Acosta, Ed Eng

The group discussed the process for ongoing collection and maintenance of
evidence.

Mr. Cantu stated the evidence is collected by the office of the Director of
Institutional Research, Assessment and Planning.

Ms. Ikeda stated all progress and work at W1 is updated and posted to the
intranet.

Mr. White reported that RC will have a standing committee that will meet
quarterly to address follow-up work.

Dr. Railey is working on identifying a district level staff member to assign
this project. He will meet with the ALOs and discuss how and where the
evidence is collected and maintained.

Ms. Clerou reviewed the FON report with the workgroup.

Mr. Blue asked the group to review the details of this conference and
provide feedback.

Dr. Blue wants to determine a date for Cabinet to hold a 4 hour retreat.
She is requesting input from the group regarding agenda items and possible
dates. This will return to the December 17, 2012 meeting.

Dr. Blue asked for clarification on the changing the term from site to center
for Oakhurst. Mr. White stated it was discussed at President’s Cabinet and
it was determined although Oakhurst is no longer a state recognized/funded
center, the title Oakhurst Center will continue to be used.

Dr. Blue asked Dr. Railey to review the MOU and make a
recommendation.

Dr. Blue reviewed the recommended SCUP participant list. Dr. Blue asked
Dr. Railey to develop a template for the campus/district office participant

nominees.

The next meeting is scheduled for December 17, 2012, at 4:30 pm.



